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Looking Back at the Festival of Lights

Chanukah is always a very special time at Temple Sinai Nursery School.  The children learn about the 
miracle through stories and songs and puppetry. They eat potato latkes and applesauce, generously 
donated by Friend of a Friend.  Each class celebrates at a festive party, which is organized by the class 
parents.  The Chanukiah lights are lit as we count together the eight days of Chanukah.  The children 
in the 3’s and Pre-K classes make their own menorahs.  Below is a letter sent to me by one of our families 
about the menorahs that their children have made over the years at our nursery school.  I smile a GREAT, 
BIG smile every time I look at the photo.  It fills me with pride and joy to see the faces of these beautiful 
children shine in the glow of the Chanukah lights.

Wishing everyone a very happy and healthy 2019.

Shalom,

Debbie Neuschatz, Director

Hi Miss Debbie, 

Laurence and I wanted to share this 
photo with you. We wanted to show 
you how much we love and cherish 
the Temple Sinai menorahs our girls 
have made in their nursery school classes throughout the years. We look 
forward to add to our collection each year. If any need repairs, 
Laurence has fixed them. We talk about who created what menorah and 
with what teacher. Funny stories and memories are shared. We hold this 
tradition close to our hearts. And yes, it makes for a long night of lighting 
the candles but we enjoy each moment!

Kelly Spier
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